
 
 

Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) Notice  
2025-26 SY 

 
This is to give “Annual Notice” that KIPP Atlanta Schools has updated the AHERA asbestos 
management plan as required by the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) of all public and 
private elementary and secondary schools in the United States, under Federal Law 40 CFR 763, 
Subpart E. 

 
KIPP Atlanta Schools has met all AHERA requirements. A detailed Asbestos Survey (inspection) 
has been completed of all schools and auxiliary buildings/facilities, and that a management plan 
has been developed for managing asbestos-containing material (ACM) (if any) found in a school 
or facility based on the sampled materials compiled during onsite inspections. The management 
plan is available for your review in the main office of each school as well as KIPP Atlanta Schools’ 
regional office at 1050 White Street, Suite C, Atlanta, GA 30310 and Atlanta Public Schools 
facilities offices at 1631 La France Street NE, Atlanta, GA 30307.  

 
KIPP Atlanta Schools’ AHERA designated contact person is Brian Franklin, the director of 
facilities, and his office is located at 1050 White Street, Suite C, Atlanta, GA 30310. He may be 
contacted at 470-740-7601 or bfranklin2@kippatlorg. 
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